Hau, Lucy

Subject: FW: Milne has to be part of Rouge National Park

From: Shore, Howard

Sent: June-12-12 9:45 AM

To: bernard szede

Cc: Kitteringham, Kimberley

Subject: RE: Milne has to be part of Rouge National Park

Hi Bernard,
Thank you for your note. I'm forwarding it to the Clerk for inclusion as part of the official record.

Regards,
Howard

Howard . Shore

Councillor, Markham-Thornhill Ward 2

The Corporation of the Town of Markham

101 Town Centre Boulevard, 4th Floor

Markham, Ontario L3R W3

Phone: 905-479-7756 Fax: 905-479-7763

Email: hshore@markham.ca | Website: www.howardshore.ca

b% Please consider the environment before printing this email note
From: bernard szede

Sent: June-11-12 20:41

To: Campbell, Colin; Landon, Gord; Shore, Howard; Moretti, Carolina; Scarpitti, Frank; Hamilton, Don; Burke, Valerie;
Kanapathi, Logan; Chiu, Alex; Jones, Jim; Li, Joe

Subject: Milne has to be part of Rouge National Park

This note is to the Minister of Environment and Markham Councillors urging them to include Milne
Conservation as part of the plans for the upcoming creation of the Rouge National Park. I can't really
understand what led to stalling of the process as Markham Council themselves have unanimously passed a
resolution to have staff further pursue plans for the inclusion.

[ see only upside and no downside for the inclusion with a budget that neither the Toronto Regional
Conservation Authority or the Town of Markham could ever afford. The preservation of this unique area for

future generations should be a priority, considering the neglect it had taken over the last few years.

I'understand that Ward 4 Councillor Carolina Moretti is putting forth a resolution tomorrow evening and we
will be in attendance to see it's outcome. Thank you!

Bernard Szederkenyi



